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DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE  
MEETING AGENDA 

 
The City of Somerville Design Review Committee will hold a public meeting on Thursday, 
August 14, 2008, 6:30 p.m. in the Aldermanic Chambers on the second floor of City Hall, 93 
Highland Avenue, Somerville, MA.  
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to review and make recommendations on the following 
proposals:  
 
259 McGrath Highway - The applicant seeks Special Permit with Site Plan Review approval 
under SZO §7.11.11.1 to expand the existing auto dealership corporate offices with a second 
floor addition and to make façade alterations.  Industrial A / Ward 2. 


